
   

 

   
 

 

Athens, 05.11.2024 

 

In response to the Hellenic Capital Market Commission’s letter dated 5 November 2024, regarding 

media news on a potential acquisition of Barba Stathis by our company, we would like to clarify that 

IDEAL Holdings is actively evaluating potential new investments while always fully adhering to its 

legal obligations as a publicly listed entity. 

At this time, there is no information requiring disclosure under the applicable legislation related to 

our activities or the media news referenced in the Commission’s letter. Should any developments 

arise that necessitate informing the investment public, IDEAL Holdings will proceed with timely 

announcements in full compliance with the legal framework, as we have consistently done in such 

cases. 

 


